
Delegation

Name: Phil Castro

Summary of main points for the issue/ concern:
Report 23-048, Riverside South Attendance Boundary
I am the parent of two children that attend Farley Mowat P.S. I would like consideration for the families of 
existing children to have a choice to continue their attendance at Farley Mowat P.S. even if they would fall 
under the Steve Maclean catchment after the shuffle of 2025 caused by the new Riverside South High 
School.
Please see the attached schedule for an illustration of what this may look like.
This would serve to not only accommodate students and parents, but may also serve to spread the shift in 
student numbers shown below:

2025 Student Projections
Staus Quo With Changes Total

SMPS 702 / 964 / 262 
FMPS 735 / 352 / -383 



Option for kids born from 2014 to 2020

to continue at Farley Mowat

Existing Farley Mowat P.S. Parent Proposal
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